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COMPARE THE CROWNS 

The ceremony held at Westminster Abbey on Saturday May 6th 2023 merits 

some investigation. 

It seems that the crown, placed that day upon the head of the man whom 

we know as charles philip arthur george windsor may not have been the 

regular one. 

Here are some photos of postage stamps, (enlarged from two birth 

certificates, one dated 1939 and the second dated 1942) alongside a photo 

of a 2022 regular postage stamp showing our late Queen Elizabeth (of 

happy memory), daughter of the said King George VI. 

 

 

 

 

        1939  1942   2022 

(It was usual at that time for the ‘REGIStrar to sign across a postage 

stamp when making out a CERTIFIED COPY of an ENTRY OF BIRTH). 

Now compare these photos with the design shown on the two plush chairs 

which appear in the background at just 18 seconds into the attached video 

clip taken at the ‘coronation’ ceremony. 

        https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=zbsGS18AYyI  

Here we see the ‘male’ crown on both the ‘king’s’ chair and also on the 

‘queen consort’s’ chair. Just saying…                  Saturday, June 15, 2024 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=zbsGS18AYyI

